
27 October 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing in to comment on the paper regarding Free Range Egg labelling.  As with many 

consumers, I would like to purchase eggs produced in a humane manner where hens are allowed 

to live as they should be. Whether or not they taste any better than caged eggs, I believe if 

animals are to provide me with food, they should be treated with respect. 

As per the Free Range Egg Labelling paper, there is currently no national 

standard/guidance/control over how eggs are labelled. I do not wish to purchase “free range” 

eggs at a premium only to contribute to the producer’s profit margin and not actually improving 

the hens’ lives. 

I cannot say that I have read the entire paper in detail, but as a consumer, all I want is for the eggs 

to be clearly labelled and that the claims on their labelling is true to the actual situation.  

Kind regards, 

Su Li Sin 


